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Gentet, Matthias

From: Sean Galton <seanthetreesurgeon@gmail.com>
Sent: 27 December 2015 12:07
To: Planning
Subject: 2015/7285/T - Urgent - tree work at 201 Goldhurst Terrace NW6 3ER

To whom it may concern, 
 
I have been asked to fell a cypress tree at 201 Goldhurst Terrace which has moved in the recent winds and is now leaning in a 
dangerous manner towards the building behind. In my professional opinion the tree needs to be removed as soon as possible. 
Please consider this my five day notice to inform you that I will be removing the tree. 
 
I welcome a call from the tree department to discuss the matter. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sean Galton 

 
 

Follow us on Instagram @ Forbes_Treecare 
Twitter @ Forbes Treecare 

 
IMPORTANT: Please read the following page regarding nesting birds and nesting season. It is relevant to every tree we 

work on. 
http://www.trees.org.uk/Help-for-Arborists/Treeworks-and-nesting-birds 
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